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CITY COUNCIL AGENDA REPORT 

Meeting Date: May 21, 2020 

From: Karen Kinser, Deputy Director of Public Works 

Subject: Construction Contract for 2020 Slurry Seal Project (No. 
920E) 

Community Goal/Result 

Safe Community 

Purpose 

Provide preventative maintenance and repair to various streets in Brisbane. 

Recommendation        

Award the construction contract for the 2020 Slurry Seal Project to Graham Contractors, Inc. in 
the amount of $ 223,862, and authorize the Mayor to sign the Agreement on behalf of the City. 

Background 

The City received six bids on May 12, 2020: 

Graham Contractors, Inc.  $ 223,862.00 
Bond Blacktop, Inc.  $ 243,060.00 
Dryco Construction, Inc. $ 252,270.00 
Intermountain Slurry Seal, Inc. $ 254,254.00 
American Asphalt Repair & Resurfacing Co., Inc. $ 263,124.00 
Pavement Coatings Co. $ 272,640.00 

Staff reviewed the apparent low bid and determined that the proposal was responsive and the 
bidder was responsible.  The low bid was below the engineer’s estimate of $ 262,500 and below 
the budgeted amount for construction.  Impacts to pedestrians, cyclists, and the motoring 
public will be minimal during construction, which is expected to occur in summer of 2020. 

Fiscal Impact 

Funds are available from three sources: 

• FY 19-20 SB 1 RMRA $86,423 
• SB 1 Loan Repayment $5,274 
• Measure A Sales Tax and State Gas Tax $132,165 
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_______________________________________ 
Karen Kinser, Deputy Director of Public Works 

___________________ ______________________________ 
Randy Breault, Director of Public Works/City Engineer Clay Holstine, City Manager 


